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Please place the attached email in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 
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Antonia Hover

From: Bonnie Varon <bvaron29@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 10:58 AM
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa
Subject: LGI sewer project

 
I have been an owner on the island since 1984 and the island is old FL.  
My concerns are: 
The lack of information provided to us. The type of system ( from what I understand) low pressure will not 
improve the situation on the island.  
The cost (which has not been provided)will be prohibited for a lot of people.  
My question is: why can't the current septic systems that are the issues be replaced. My septic is fine. I have it 
pumped every 5 years and it's ok. 
Instead big government and jack boyer is attacking everyone on the island. 
I will be one of the owners the will be forced to sell. Way to go jack! 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 




